
                                                                            Student Activities  

             Board Report May 2025

 Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht after-school programs will be ending around May 28, 2025. A plan has been set for a 
summer program for June and July; we do plan on collaborating with Summer School in the month of 
June.

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht Grades K-8th will be in collaboration with summer school, they will provide 
Recreational/Structured Play, Cultural Activities, Grades 9-12th will also be at Napi this year 
from 2pm-9pm open gym, (BHS) weight room and cultural activities. 

All Staff will be required to attend First Aid and Trauma Informed day training.

A flyer will be posted. We are excited to be back with the students during the summer season. 

Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf
Student Activities Coordinator 


